From:

Sent: Monday 5 December 2022 20:48
To: IFD Public Consultations
Subject: Argideen River C&R. 2023.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Sirs,

As a shareholder in the Argideen Angling club | strongly object to the above proposal. This river is primarly a Sea
Trout fishery and angling catches and visual observations by clu b members and your own protection staff of fish
stocks this past 2022 season have been

Outstanding. This leaves me personally observe that the management policy by I.F.1. being pursued on this and some
other rivers is largely a cosmetic exercise. This in turn leads to division and dissatisfaction amongst fairminded
individuals. | am requesting you to look into this matter now and lift this continuing restriction forthwith, for
season 2023 on R. Argideen.

Kind Regards,

Sent from Mail for Windows



